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Dear Valued Patient,
We want you to know that we are here for you, during the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak and beyond.
Do you currently have hearing concerns?
If you have any questions about hearing aids, adjustments, cleanings or anything hearing related, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are here to help!
Your health and safety are our top priorities. We want to assure you that we are in constant communication with local health and safety officials to ensure that every protocol is followed to maintain a safe and clean facility for our patients and staff.
If you feel that you many need to be seen for hearing concerns or hearing aid repairs, please call or email our office to determine how we may quickly and safely assist you.
Sincerely,
<Business Owner>
<Credentials>
 
P.S. As our valued customer, if you are in need of new hearing aid batteries, please call our office with your address information and we will mail you a package of batteries FREE of charge.








